
Chestnut Hill Chinese Class 2023 
Winter (Jan 9 – Mar 20) 

Mandarin Class at Chestnut Hill! 
 
Ni Hao Parents,  
 
We are offering an after-school Chinese language program for K-5.  Winter session 
will start the week of January 9, 2023 and will run through March 20, 2023. Tuition is 
payable in advance for the term. Please make checks out to Mandarin Experts and mail 
to Wendy Tan, with a completed enrollment form by January 3, 2023.  

 
 

Enrollment Information. 
 
Session I: After-school 
Chinese K-3 
Monday 3:45pm-4:45pm     Jan 9-Mar 20      9 lessons = $244 
 
(Dates: Jan 9, 23, 30, Feb 6, 13, 27, Mar 6, 13, 20)  
No class: 1/16 
 

• Sign up is by session, not by lesson 

• All classes begin the week of Jan 9, 2023 

• All classes run through the week of March 20, 2023. 

• Checks are due by the January 3, 2023 

• Registration $10, Lessons are $26 / child  /class, including materials  
  
Class sizes: 6 min / 12 max. Please mail checks directly to Mandarin Experts: 
 

 
Chestnut Hill Chinese Program Enrollment Form 
 
Please check one box: K-3  Chinese 4-5       
Student Name: _______________________________Guardian/Parent: ____________________ 
Classroom: ____Classroom Teacher: ________________Grade: ______  
Address: _____________________________ City: _________Zip: _______Cell: ____________ 
Work #: __________________________E-mail: ______________________________________ 
Who will pick up your child? ______________________________________________________ 
Allergies: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address: 1122 East Pike St. PMB #628 Seattle, WA 98122 
Questions? Contact Wendy Tan at (206) 226-2627 or email mandarinexperts@yahoo.com 


